
June 13, 2015  TMLOA Board Meeting 
 
All board members were voted back in.  Ken Cleves, Mike Foley and Marilyn Everton 
 
Hunting issue:  Norm will check into it. 
Might get a discount on insurance if there is no hunting. 
 
Pin Numbers:  There are toO many pin numbers out there.  Suggestion to change numbers each month 
and put the number on the web-site password protected.  Emergency persons will have the same 
numbers.  Motion to pass it, 2nd. 
Kermit will check and see how much work it would be.   
 
Board positions:  Marilyn will do Brush Control and Web-site.  It was brought up that Sharon's family 
problems are getting to be a lot.  Wondering if we need to have someone to help her.  Suggested that we 
have a co-treasurer to help her out.  Mike motioned to get her help.  Kermit 2nd it.  Discussion took 
place and Boyd Ferrin will be the Co-Treasurer.   
 
Fencing is a dead issue.  Need to eliminate the job?   Kenny to take over Roads with Boyd moving to 
Co-Treasurer.   
 
What to do about snow gate for wide snow cats.  Do we have a key to loan out? 
We need flags on snow gate. 
   
Jim:  Thanked Norm for the Recorded Docs.  Finding out if we can put a lien on property owners that 
don't pay dues.  Norm will find out. 
 
Marilyn:  Do we need an OK from land owners to put names and addresses and phone numbers on web 
site?  Need to get oks in writing before doing so. 
 
Pay Pal on web site.  They will charge for the service. 
 
Norm:  Posted speed limits.  We need signs on Bad corners.   
 
Dues will go up to $50.00 for 6 months on rental spaces.  Effective in October of this year.  Annual dues.  
Should we have the dues stay the same and put a late charge for after June 1sr?  Norm said that we 
would have to change the Bylaws. 
 
 Next Meeting will be Saturday August 15th at Boyd's property. 
 
Meeting Adjourned 

 
 
 


